
If you are not in one of these categories, you are not eligible for the QPP.

If you answered yes to one of the above options, then answer these additional 
questions to see if you qualify to participate:

1.	 Is 2017 your first year of Medicare?	

2.	 Do you see fewer than 100 Medicare patients each year?

3.	 Do you have $30,000 or less in annual Medicare claims?

Are you a:

Physician (Doctors of Medicine or Osteopathy, Doctors of Dental Surgery or Dental 
Medicine, Doctors of Podiatric Medicine, Doctors of Optometry, Chiropractors)

Physician assistant

Nurse practitioner

Clinical nurse specialist

Certified registered nurse assistant

In 2017, all eligible providers need to participate in MACRA’s Quality 
Payment Program (QPP) to avoid potentially significant penalties. How will 
this impact your practice?

Quality Payment Program 
Eligibility assistant

Yes          No
Yes          No

Yes          No

If you answered yes to any of these questions, you are excluded from participation 
in MACRA.

If you answered no to all of these questions, please continue to determine if you 
should participate in MIPS or Advanced APMs.

Use this assessment to learn if you need to participate in the QPP.  And if so, what 
track you will be in—the Merit Based Incentive Payment System (MIPS) or Advanced 
Alternative Payment Models (APMs).



Quality Payment Program: Eligibility assistant

Are you currently participating in any of the following:

1.	 Comprehensive ESRD Care (CEC)

2.	 Comprehensive Primary Care Plus (CPC+)

3.	 Next Generation ACO Model

4.	 Shared Savings Program – Track 2

5.	 Shared Savings Program – Track 3

6.	 Oncology Care Model (two-sided risk arrangement)

Yes          No

Yes          No
Yes          No

Yes          No

Yes          No
Yes          No

If you answered yes to any of these, you are in an Advanced APM.

If you receive 25% of your Medicare payments or see 20% of your Medicare patients 
through an Advanced APM, then you can earn a 5% incentive payment in 2019.  You do 
not participate in MIPS.

If you answered no to the list above, then you will be participating in MIPS
starting in 2017. 

For more information on MACRA, visit the CMS QPP website, the Care360 MACRA Resource 
Center, or our blog. To learn more about the Care360 portfolio, call 1.888.835.3409 or email 
SalesSupport@Care360.com.
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